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Debra West 
ARIA Studio Consultants Inc 
PO BOX 1515 
Cedar Crest, NM 87008 

Re: Lone Sun Brewing 
8111 & 8101 Las Lomitas Dr. NE 
Traffic Circulation Layout 
Architect's Stamp 06-25-2021 (D16-D002M) 

Dear Ms. West, 

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 06-28-2021, the above 
referenced plan cannot be approved for Building Permit until the following comments are 
addressed: 

3. 

4. 

1. Listed are the number of parking spaces required by the IDO as well as the proposed 
number of parking spaces including bicycle and motorcycle parking.
Discuss/coordinate with Zoning.

2. El Pueblo Road:

• Provide the proposed sidewalk width and reference COA standards for the 
sidewalk construction/detail. Sidewalk along street should be placed at the 
property line.

• An ADA ramp will be required at the corner of with Las Lomitas drive.

• Future proposed Pedestal sign will need to be located on private property which 
includes air space (Please verify the location).

• Proposed private entrance: Provide standards and detail (include ramp detail 
with detectable warning surfaces).

NW frontage segment off El Pueblo Road: the segment appears to end at an opening 
of adjacent property. Will a ADA ramp be required? If not provide a 6:1 sidewalk 
taper to ground elevation to avoid any tripping hazards. 

Las Lomitas Drive: 

• Existing sidewalk width needs to be provided.

• Proposed private details will need to be provided as well as ADA ramp with
detectable warning surfaces.

• Is this a good idea for having a proposed private entrance so close to the
railroad tracks and the pavement markings? Please address this concern.

• Will need to contact Railroad to let them know that there is a proposed private
entrance adjacent to the existing railroad tracks.
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